
 

SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
September 2, 2018 

Fellowship and food in the basement  9:00 A.M. 

      Sunday School                     9:30 A.M.                            

Worship Service                                    10:30 A.M. 
 

“For the Lamb…will lead them to springs of living water.” Revelation 7:17 
 

JESUS BE THE CENTER 

 

In the beginning  

God created the heavens and the earth. 

Now the earth was formless and empty, 

darkness was over the surface of the deep, 

and the Spirit of God 

was hovering over the waters. 

Genesis 1:1-2 

 

In the beginning 

was the Word. 

And the Word was with God 

and the Word was God. 

John 1:1 

 

We will worship today in song and scripture. 

You are invited to enter into singing and speaking 

as the words are projected. 

 
Worship led by Ani Beitzel, Jane Benson, Sandy Brenneman,  

Byron Miller, Isaac Tice, Julia Tice and Phoebe Wiley 

 
 

 

**Please sign the registries that you will find on the back of the bench in front of you as 

you welcome those sitting near you. Blue prayer request forms can be placed in the 

 

Song Leader: Worship Team                            Video: Reuben Tice 
Sound Room: Ryan Critchfield                      Projection: Laban Tice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Springs Mennonite Church Vision Statement 
We, the Springs congregation, have been changed by Jesus Christ. 

Saved by His love and forgiveness, we are empowered to carry forth 
His ministry, through obedience, teaching, service, and healing. 
Reaching out to all people, by faith we journey together praying, 

worshiping, and making disciples. By our living in the Spirit, we reflect 
His love, joy, hope, and peace. 

 



Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201     

 

During our time between pastors 

If a pastoral need arises please contact one of the elders listed 

below. During regular office hours you may call the church 

office and Wendy can facilitate locating an Elder who can 

respond in a timely manner. 

 

Don Green- (814) 662-4309 

Melinda Gibson- day: (814) 662-2711; evening: (301) 895-3303 

Karin Miller- (301) 707-3432 

Enos Tice- (814) 662-4331 

Phoebe Wiley- (814) 662-4104 

             

Web address: www.springsmc.org 

Secretary: Wendy Brenneman 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

Office Hours:  

Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
 

Bulletin: All announcements are due Friday 8:00 a.m. 
 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible 

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print song books and hearing devices; 

Please ask an usher for assistance with these items. 
 

Board of Elders: Don Green(Chair), Melinda Gibson, Karin Miller 

Enos Tice, Phoebe Wiley  

Congregational Chair: Terry Livengood 

 

 

August 26, 2018 Totals 
 

S.S. ATTENDANCE                                 72 

W.S. ATTENDANCE          113 

OFFERING     $2,018.00 

 Volume 64, No.1 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities This Week  
 
Tues-      Daughters of Dorcas, 9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.  
 
Thurs-      Women's AM Bible Study,  
      9:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m., Location TBD 
 
       Prayer Ministry Team, 7:00 p.m. 
       

 
Upcoming Activities 

 
Sep 12-   Elder's Meeting, 6:30 p.m.  
 
Sep 13-   Women's Morning Bible Study, Dixie's Home 
 
Sep 18-   Worship Committee Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 
 
     Council Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sep 20-   Prayer Ministry Team,  7:00 p.m. 
 
Sep 26-   Elder's Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 
 
Sep 29-   Blood Drive, basement, 8:45 a.m.-1:15 p.m. 

Oct 13-14 Church Retreat 

 



 

September speakers: 

Sept. 9: Karin Miller 

Sept. 16: Inga Haglund 

Sept. 23: Glenn Miller 

Sept. 30: Chester Yoder 

 

Thank you so very much for all your faithful prayers for me 

throughout cancer treatments and my recent surgery. By God's 

amazing healing and grace, I am cancer-free. Your prayers have 

great power. All your expressions of love and concern have 

meant the world to Ed and I. We can't thank you enough. We are 

so privileged to be part of this amazing church family. God bless 

each one of you. -Deb Hoover        Isaiah 40:31 

 

Yutzy Update: 

Luann and Robert's new address is: 

2422 N Main St. 

North Newton, KS 67117 

 

Robert's email: rotzy7@gmail.com 

Luann's email: luannyutzy@gmail.com 

Robert will be on the pastoral team at Hesston Mennonite Church, 

Hesston, KS, as an Interim Pastor starting October 1. 

Luann will be on the pastoral team at Lorraine Avenue Mennonite 

Church, Wichita, KS, as a Transitional Pastor starting October 1. 

Thank you for sending us off with cards, gifts and well wishes! 

We will remember your kind words and your love to us. 

 

A reminder that Sunday School Classes and other organizations 

need to have their financial reports reviewed by two people prior to 

the Annual Report Booklet submission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class #6 is inviting anyone interested in studying MCC USA's 

Journey Forward Pathways Curriculum during the first quarter of the 

new Sunday School year is welcome to join them in the auditorium at 

9:30 a.m. Other Sunday School classes continuing with their regular 

curriculum and invite you as well are: 

-Class #5, meets in SS Room beside the pastor's office 

-Class #1, sewing room in the basement 

We welcome everyone to join us for the fellowship time which begins 

at 9:00 a.m. in the church basement. 

 

Pittsburgh Mennonite Church has its fall retreat at Laurelville 

September 7-9. They are currently looking for individuals willing to 

provide childcare during the retreat. You must be 18 or over with up-

to-date clearances and experience. There will be two groups: ages 2-4 

and 5-7. The pay is $12-14/hr depending on age and experience. 

The times needed are: 

Saturday, 9 a.m.-12 p.m., 1 p.m.-3 p.m. 

Sunday, 9:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 

If you are interested in helping please email Caren Swanson at 

carenlbswanson@gmail.com 

 

Check out these titles from our church library: 

Homespun: Amish and Mennonite Women in their Own Words 

(Cracker, Lorilee, ed.). A charming, humorous collection of true 

stories filled with wisdom, struggles and faith. 

 

Weird: Because Normal Isn't Working (Groeschel, Craig). The author 

motivates us to go beyond others' expectations in order to honor the 

calling that Jesus has placed on our lives. Jesus was a lot of things, 

but normal wasn't one of them. Craig challenges us to stop being 

normal. 


